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From the Principal’s Desk…  

On June 1 we celebrated the start of Pride month by 

raising the Progress rainbow flag at school.  The flag 

will fly for the month of June.  I have shared a picture.  

In our May assembly we also learned more about 

Pride with Ms. Baker’s class.   

“What we love about Lisgar” was the theme for the 

art contest.  Charlotte, Wesley, Ava and Austin were 

the winners this month.  Congratulations!  Our theme 

for June is Pride.   

Our grade 3 and 6 students have been working hard on EQAO.  We are 

proud of all their work on this provincial assessment.  

A big thank you for your support of the Lisgar Book Fair.  It was a very 

successful event due Mrs. Santinon, our volunteers and our community.  We 

made $2500.  The funds raised are going towards expanding our choices of 

books in the library through Scholastic. 

Please remember to subscribe to our school website and/or our NEW 

Instagram Account for important information and updates.  

Instagram: HwdsbLisgar (or use QR code) Website: https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/lisgar/ 

Have a safe, happy and healthy summer break!  

Sincerely,  

M. Elliott                          

 
 

 

We are LISGAR - HEAR US R.O.A.R. 
RESPECT, OPTIMISM, ACCEPTANCE, 

RESPONSIBILITY 

School Council 

All parents/caregivers are welcome. 

Contact the office if you are interested in 

participating.  
 

Commencement 

June 21 is the date for our grade 8 

commencement.   

 

Election – June 2 

Lisgar is a voting station on June 2.   

 

June PD Days 
 that there are 2 PD days this month on June 3 

and June 30.   

 

Jump Rope for Heart/Hoops for Heart 

We are supporting this worthy cause on 

June 6.  Go to jumpropeforheart.ca to 

sign up and begin fundraising.  There are 

prizes to be won!  Students can also track 

their daily physical activity online.  
 

Water Bottles 

We encourage students to bring water 

bottles to fill at the 3 fill stations at Lisgar. 
 
Moving? 

As we look to September, please contact 
the office if your family is moving and will 
not be attending Lisgar in the fall. 

 

YWCA Update 

Registration is open for YWCA summer 
care plus fall before and after care.  See 
the website for details YWCA.org 

 

INSTAGRAM QR CODE: 
 

 
 
Kindergarten Registration 
If you have a child born in 2018, please 
contact Lisgar School to register your 
child for Junior Kindergarten beginning in 
September.  
 
 
ROAR  
We continue to celebrate R.O.A.R. 
(Respect, Optimism, Acceptance,  
Responsibility) at Lisgar. We are 
recognizing students on June 29 in a 
school assembly celebrating 
Acceptance.   

Sports Updates   
Soccer             

The Junior team played at Heritage Green on June 1.  Our coaches, Ms. 

Labranche and Mrs. Atehortua are proud of all the players.  Well done 

team! 
 

Intramurals 

Students in grades 3-5 are playing checkers every week.  Interested Grade 3 

and 4 students are making creations during our Origami club.  Students in 

grades 6-8 are participating in a guitar club.  A coding club will be starting in 

June for grades 7 and 8. 
 

Track and Field 

The HWDSB Track and Field meets are June 14 for the Primary/Junior division 

and June 8 for the Intermediate division.  Students who qualified for the 

meet will receive trip forms soon.  Best of luck athletes! 

https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/lisgar/

